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CONGRATULATIONS KYLE DAKE OLYMPIC BRONZE MEDAL WINNER 

 

NYS DEC Transition from Valeron to Plain Paper Licenses   

 

The DEC has changed the type of paper used for sporting licenses and tags from special license 

stock (Valeron) to plain paper. Our office has made the changes necessary to accommodate this. 

Lifetime licenses are printed on plain paper and mailed to be received no later than September 1, 

2024. Back tags are no longer printed or needed. 

 

Water and Sewer Payments 

 

August is very busy collecting water and sewer payments.  Total bills: 1867 of which 379 were 

emailed.  Payments are due by August 26.   

 

 


